
 
 

 

Important Notice to our Customers 
 
 

Product Change Notice # VI20221028B                                                                           Date: October 28, 2022 
 
 
To Our Valued Customer: 
This is to inform you of specification change to the VI-910635B, VI-911720B, and VI-912157B products. 
 
PCN Type: 
Change of Vout Ripple specs to match with our current production module 
 
Products Affected: 
VI-910635B, VI-911720B, and VI-912157B 
 
Proposed Change 

 

Module Output Specifications Previous 
Typ 

Previous 
Max 

Revised  
Typ 

Revised 
Max 

Ripple and noise, p-p 70mV 88mV 550mV 700mV 

 
Reason for the change: 
Sub-tier component supplier upgrade 
 
Effective Date: 
The new specification is effective immediately. 
 
Actions Required: 
Customers should make note of the change and contact Applications Engineering with any questions or 
concerns. 
 
 
Company contact for technical questions:  
Applications Engineering Vicor Corporation  
25 Frontage Road 
Andover, MA 01810 
Phone: (978) 470-2900    
apps@vicorpower.com 


